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THE UNITED CORPORATION OF CHINA

Head Office 549 Szechuen Road.,
SHANGHAI, CHINA,

29th October 1946.

Mr, J. A. Stewart,
Surveyor to Lloyd's Register,

18 The Bund, Shanghai.

Dear Sir,
Steamer "“Kuolien”

My Principals have directed me to request you to
make a preliminary survey of the above steamer, and to
forward us your report as to what is required in the way
of repairs etc. so as the steamer may remain in class
with Lloyd's.

We anticipate that the "Kuolien®™ will be arriving
in Shanghai on or about the 5th November, and would thank

you to take the matter in hand when she arrives.

Yours faithfully,
THE UNITED CORP. OF CHINA

(Signed)
Marine Superintendent.

Foundahor
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